
Y o u r  v o i c e

Balanced budgets?
I wonder what Ms Survey Average (inCite,
June 2004, p24) thought of the article on Peter 
Costello's latest budget (inCite, )une 2004, p6 ). 
She might not have been so disparaging of the 
budget as the writer of the article was, as if her 
salary was at the higher end of the $41 000- 
$60 000 range she w ill benefit from the proposed 
tax cuts, and if at the lower end she should gain 
from the Federal Government's superannuation 
contributions scheme.

What disappointed me about the 'Long-haul' 
Costello shortens government's horizon article 
was that no mention was made about the 
budget's impact on libraries, and for example 
what it meant for the National Library. We 
instead had to read about that in the 'Making 
n ew s...' section on p32.

It would be good if ALIA could provide 
information on library funding in their annual 
budget summary, and if it could aiso include 
a round-up on what the impact of State 
Government budgets w ill be for libraries. That

would then better inform those of us who write to 

our local MPs about library funding.

The American Library Association now has a 

section on its website relating to library funding 

—  h tt p ://w ww. a I a . o rg/a I a/n e ws/l i b ra ry f u n d i n g/ 

libraryfunding.htm and I would like to encourage 

ALIA to do something similar.

J u n e  A n d e r s o n , M o u n t  W a v erley , V ic to ria

Ed: ALIA is working with the Local Liaison 

Officers in each state to improve the coverage 

of state government budgets and to ensure that 

our members are kept well informed about 

state and federal government policies and 

funding in relation to the library and information 

sector. For those members wishing to write to 

their local member, ALIA National Office staff 

can provide assistance with the drafting of 

correspondence and may be able to assist with 

supporting documentation. Please contact the 

ALIA National Office on 02 6215 8222, or e-mail 

enquiry@alia.org.au.

Your letters on any issue of relevance to 
the library and information sector are 
welcomed.
All letters should be addressed to the inCite editor 
and may be e-mailed to incite@alia.org.au, or 
faxed to 02 6282 2249, or posted to: Your mice, 
ALIA, P0 Box 6335, Kingston 2604. Please include 
your name and postal address with your letter 
or e-mail.
Letters will be accepted for publication until the 
18th of the month.
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DA Library Technologies
Library • Solution ™
Find out why Library S o lu tio n  is the library management 
system of choice for over 600 library services.

T r a f f ic  P r o .
People Counting Systems

Discover how to track the hidden usage of your library and 
present compelling statistics to support funding requests.

DA
LIBRARY TECHNOLOGIES

To find out more about our innovative software for library 
management, see us at the CPLA Conference or contact us.

Phone : +61 3 9210 7801 
Email : info@dalibtech.com.au 
Web : www.dalibtech.com
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